
SRPSD 
Board of Education

Darlene Rowden, Chair
drowden@srsd119.ca



Alan Nunn, Vice Chair

anunn@srsd119ca



Cher Bloom
cbloom@srsd119.ca



Bill Gerow

bgerow@srsd119.ca



Grant Gustafson
ggustafson@srsd119.ca



Barry Hollick 

bhollick@srsd119.ca



Arne Lindberg
alindberg@srsd119.ca



Jaimie Smith-Windsor

jsmith-windsor@srsd119.ca



Michelle Vickers
mvickers@srsd119.ca



Bill Yeaman

byeaman@srsd119.ca

Board Highlights June 5th, 2023

Track Season

The Board wants to acknowledge the end of a busy track season 
in SRPSD and beyond. It was noted in the most recent meeting that 
all SRPSD schools have had the opportunity to attend events at the 
Harry Jerome Track. The  Board is excited to see our students being able 
to not only make use of the facility but thrive as athletes in our community. 
The Board extends a big thank you to the staff who have worked so hard to 
develop these athletes, and ensure the high quality of track events this season.

        

Annual Staff Recognition Event

The Board is holding its annual staff recognition event on June 12th. This
event honors staff who are retiring at the end of this year, and long term
service award recipients. The Board is grateful for the hard work, and
dedication of all staff. They are excited to spend the evening celebrating the
careers of almost 100 staff members including 37 retirees, 3 celebrating 30
years of service, 24 celebrating 25 years, and 31 celebrating 20 years. Staff
members celebrating 10 and 15 years of service will be honored at their
schools as well. 

 

James Smith Educational Agreement Signing

On Thursday May 26th, the Board was honored to attend a 
Pow Wow on James Smith Cree Nation to sign an agreement
with the East Central First Nation Education Authority which
will mutually serve student and system needs. The initial
agreement began with guidance from the SSBA and INS and
with much discussion between Saskatchewan Rivers School
Division, East Central First Nations Education Authority, and
North East School Division an agreement was developed that
has the potential to open doors for all of our students. Board
Chair Darlene Rowden, Director Robert Bratvold, and CFO
Jerrold Pidborochynski signed the historic agreement on behalf
of the Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division. 

 

The Board hopes this brief update can
provide information and promote

communication. If you want further
details about the Board and its      

 meetings, you can find information at
this under the "About Us" Tab at

www.srsd119.ca. You are also              
 encouraged to contact your local

trustee.
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